
 

 
 

Rome, 5 August 2020 

Prot. 372 

PRESS RELEASE 

The Board of the Interbank Deposit Protection Fund, in order to meet the needs of the investors in 
subordinated bonds issued by the four banks under resolution, has decided to accept the requests for 
integration of the lump-sum compensation paid to the aforementioned investors received after March 15, 
2020. FITD will allow the submission of such requests within the deadline of November 30, 2020, submitted 
according to the Operating Instructions published in the section of the FITD website dedicated to the 
Solidarity Fund. 

 

 

 

 


